
   
 
                         
 
                                               
                                     
             

 
               
 

  
 

 
 

   
 
     

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: nigel goodman 
Sent: 09 December 2017 11:21 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Sirs,
 

I wish to register my support for the Submitted Torquay Neighbourhood Plan.
 

I am well aware of all the time and effort put into producing this document and wish to thank all those involved, it is
 
an excellent Plan that clearly shows how the community want the various Ward areas to grow and develop over
 
time. Very well done to all.
 

I reside and joint owner (with husband) of:
 

Yours faithfully,
 

Mrs S.E.B. Goodman
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